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The unnecessary biometrics requirement for H-4 and L-2 nonimmigrants has caused processing times to skyrocket.
This in turn delayed the issuance of H-4 and L-2 EADs.

After lawsuits and advocacy efforts from AILA, USCIS has finally addressed that problem. USCIS has announced
that as of May 17, 2021, they are suspending the biometrics requirement for H-4, L-2 and E nonimmigrants for 24
months.

Coupled with concerted efforts by USCIS to address the H-4 and L-2 processing backlogs, hopefully we can see H-
4 and L-2 processing, along with H-4 EADs and L-2 EADs, get back to 90+ days.

Click here to read the full court filling 

file:///team/andrew-m-wilson-86
https://www.lippes.com/shared_files/146%2509


Related Team
   

Disclaimer: The information in this post is provided for general informational purposes only, and may not reflect the current law in your jurisdiction.

No information contained in this post should be construed as legal advice from our firm or the individual author, nor is it intended to be a substitute

for legal counsel on any subject matter. No reader of this post should act or refrain from acting on the basis of any information included in, or

accessible through, this post without seeking the appropriate legal or other professional advice on the particular facts and circumstances at issue

from a lawyer licensed in the recipient’s state, country or other appropriate licensing jurisdiction.
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